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Nutfield Conservation Society (as a member organisation of Gatwick Area Conservation Campaign) would like to attend
and be represented at Issue Specific Hearing No.6 on Climate Change on 30 April. We have been offered the opportunity
to be represented by Sir David King (previously Government Chief Scientific Advisor) and should like to take up this offer.
We apologise if this request should be, or should have been, submitted in a different form, and hope you can
accommodate the request.


